
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

14. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 MAORI SPORTS FESTIVAL 2004 
 
 Richard Tankersley, from Te Roopu Takaro Maori ki Otautahi, was in attendance to request 

Discretionary funding of $2,000 for the Maori Sports Festival to be held on Saturday 20 March 2004 at 
Aranui High School.  Mr Tankersley outlined the plans for the annual festival and other sources of 
funding.  The theme is “Healthy Active Maori” and a health awareness campaign will be run in 
conjunction with the sports tournaments and a “have a go” programme.  Mr Tankersley anticipates 
3-5,000 people will attend the event, from across the City.  

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That an allocation of $2,000 from the 2003/04 Discretionary funds be made to the Maori Sports 

Festival 2004. 
 
 2. That the Board support the Maori Sports Festival to become a metropolitan funded event in 

future. 
 
 


